From: Kroll, James T. [jkroll@nsf.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2008 2:17 PM
To: Adams, Holly

Subject: FW: Project Description

Attachments: project desc.pdf
Holly

Attached is the description of the proposed work. You will notice
that it has a different proposal number on the pages. That is
because it is a collaborative proposal with a researcher from Texas
A&M. Since collaborative proposals are identical and submitted
seqarate1y by both parties, this proposal is identical to what
Taleyarkhan submitted. We could not get the Tink to Taleyarkhan's
project description to work for us, tﬂerefore we needed to capture
the A&M version. Nonetheless, they are identical in content.

Again, I feel I need to stress to you that nothing that Taleyarkhan
has done violates any rule, reg or law. The only question we have
here is how will Purdue manage the issue that he is restricted in
supervising students as a chair or co-chair and the fact that
funding for four students is contained in the budget for the
proposal.

Jim
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